
Internship

Nate Perkins and Melinda Vanryn will present information of professional internship for interested BLA students.
There will be time for questions and answers and past internees are welcome to attend and share their experiences. While not

required, this session can address many of your questions about internship.

An important meeting for third year BLA students* considering applying for Professional Internship in 2016

WEDNESDAY
September 16th

12:00 - 1:00
The Pit 


